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On behalf of the ADSA® Board of Directors and the Editors of Journal of Dairy 
Science®, I would like to thank you for your service as a reviewer of manuscripts for 
the journal during 2010. 
 
Careful review of manuscripts by peers is vital to the process of scientific research 
and publication. Without it, the caliber of the journal could not be maintained. The 
journal’s high Impact Factor (2.463) and top ranking among agriculture, dairy, and 
animal science journals are a testament to the contributions reviewers make to 
Journal of Dairy Science®. Frequently, tightened budgets, added job responsibilities, 
lack of recognition, and other constraints make it increasingly difficult to devote time 
to peer review.  
 
Having a high-quality journal that publishes papers in a professional and timely 
manner is a key element in the service to our members.  We recognize that 
manuscripts seem to appear on your desk at the most inopportune times and yet you 
took the time needed to get the reviews completed. 
 
We sincerely appreciate this valuable contribution you have made to dairy science. 
Your efforts have helped to ensure that high standards of quality and scientific 
integrity continue, and the time you have so generously contributed is very much 
appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Roger D. Shanks,  
Editor-in-Chief, Journal of Dairy Science® 
American Dairy Science Association® 
 

Dear Dr. Wagner Brod Beskow,


